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Dear Mm. Lukacic:
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COMMENTS RECARDINGC THE DRAFT BEST MANAGEMENT FRACIIUES (LOrM) nasan
QUALITY MONITORING PLAN

In regard to the draft monitoring plan referenced above wa offar the following

comments!
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4. it might be helpful if the data foxms included information about the

maintenance of BMPS.

As discussed in the draft paper, maintaining BMPas

ig eritical to emsuring their effectiveness, Analysis of relationships
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Opon completion of thia years building season, we plan to provide more
a@paistance in helping to address tbhe "Extra Thoughts” section of the draft
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